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Dear Conservation Commission,

Regarding the proposed 401b project in the Mugar Wetlands.   I have been informed that the
Developer will not comply with the request for re-assessment of the groundwater levels.  Specifically
the request that that wells be installed/monitored by the Developer on the site during the spring
months when seasonal high groundwater is at its highest, as specified in the ZBA’s Order of Conditions
in the Comprehensive Permit.

Given the size, scope, and plan of the project, and using the recent much smaller project on Edith
Street as an example of a project which purposely designed for the environment, I have great concerns
and implore you to ensure that the developer for the Mugar Wetlands complies with all requests and
conditions related to the ZBA’s comprehensive permit.

Sincerely,
Nicholas Ide
152 Lake St, Arlington MA


